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BOLTON VILLAS CRICKET CLUB

Airedale & Wharfedale Senior Cricket League
Bradford Junior Cricket League


ALL STARS CRICKET – SEASON 2018
Dear Parent

Last summer saw the launch of the English Cricket Board’s (ECB) All Stars Cricket. This has been adapted from the very successful Milo Cricket programme in Australia and the ECB see this as a way of engaging principally 5 to 8 year-olds in cricket.

Key to its success in Australia and central here is parental involvement. If we are to attract greater numbers at this age group in particular, we will clearly need help. However, this is an open letter to all parents. 

You may or may not be aware but, during the last decade, many clubs in Bradford have simply ceased to operate junior sections. 

We are all volunteers and the club invests your money only in facilities, seeking to improve each year.

You do not have to have played cricket to help enthuse kids and we will give you all the help you need. Equally, there are plenty of other small jobs on match days that would make your coach’s life easier.
We offer a great experience at very low prices compared with other activities. Compare what you get from us with other sports and I am sure you will agree this is a great offering.

So help us help your kids. Email us on bvccnews@sky.com so we can log your interest and watch this space for more developments.

Thank You

The Coaches
Directions:
From Five Lane Ends take Wrose Road, then 2nd right onto Willow Crescent, fork right and continue 200 yards. Turn Left onto All Alone Road and ground is 100 yards on the left.
From Thackley Corner travel approx. 1mile heading to Five Lane Ends turning right up Briarfield Avenue, then right at the top on All Alone Road with ground 100 yards on left.

Bolton Villas CC, All Alone Road, Idle, Bradford, BD10 8TZ (Tel: 01274 614570)

www.boltonvillascricketclub.co.uk
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